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28th May 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

What a busy half-term it has been!  Fortunately, the weather seems to have finally taken a 

turn for the better, just in time for the break!  Let’s hope it continues and we all get to 

spend some time outside catching up with family and friends and enjoying a step closer to 

normality.  I am sure the children are looking forward to a well-deserved break after 

working so hard this half term! 

Staffing Update – Mr Barry, who has been covering Miss Rowlands’ maternity cover, will be 

leaving St. Peter’s at the end of today.  I would like to thank Mr Barry for all that he has 

done during his time at St. Peter’s and I am sure you would all like to join me in wishing Mr 

Barry all the very best in his future endeavours. 

After the half-term break Miss Rowlands will be returning from her maternity leave to teach 

Class 5R. It’s wonderful to welcome her back as part of the teaching team at St. Peter’s. 

I am also pleased to announce Mr Myers, who has been teaching at St. Peter’s in Key Stage 

2 since March, has been successful in securing a teaching position with us for the 

forthcoming academic year.  From September 2021, Mr Myers will be teaching a class within 

Key Stage 2.  I am sure you will all make him very welcome! 

Finally, I look forward to welcoming Mrs Adams who will be joining the school next half-

term.  Mrs Adams has been appointed as an Office Administrator and I know she will be a 

valuable addition to the School Office team. 

Information regarding the full staffing structure for September 2021 will be shared with all 

parents next half-term. 

INSET Days 2021-2022 – All the INSET Days for 2021-2022 have been finalised.  The school 
will be closed to all pupils on the following days: 
 

 Wednesday 1st September 2021 

 Friday 22nd October 2021 

 Tuesday 4th January 2022 

 Friday 27th May 2022 

 Thursday 21st July 2022 
 

 



School Parking – Just a reminder to all parents, carers and grandparents to park safely and 

with care.  Please avoid parking on the zig zag lines, the single and double yellow lines, on 

kerbs and on corners.  Also, when parking around school at the beginning and the end of the 

day, can we please be mindful of our neighbours.  Our careful parking will help to keep all 

our children safe.  Thank you for your co-operation! 

Year 2 Barnstondale – Our Year 2 visit to Barnstodale is taking place next half-term on 

Thursday 17th June.  I am sure all of our Year 2 children are extremely excited about their 

forthcoming trip.  They will have the opportunity to take part in a range of activities 

including climbing, den building, a nature walk and a campfire. 

Friends Crazy Hair Day – It was wonderful to see so many children throughout the school 

taking part in today’s Crazy Hair Day celebrations.  The children had certainly put a lot of 

thought and effort into their crazy hair designs.  Let’s hope the dye washes out over the 

coming days! 

Warmer Weather – Hopefully the weather will continue to improve when we return to 
school after the half-term break!  May we please request that children are sent into school 
with a water bottle and a hat.  Sun cream should also be applied at home before the 
children come into school.  Children are allowed to bring cream into school to apply 
themselves as long as it is clearly labelled with their name. 

End of Term - Just to remind parents school finishes for the end of half-term today, Friday 
28th May.   

The children will be finishing school at their normal time. 

F1 – 3.10pm (top gate) 
F2 – 3.15pm (top gate) 
Year 1 – 3.25pm (top gate) 
Year 2- 3.25pm (bottom gate) 
Year 3 – 3.20pm (top gate) 
Year 4 – 3.20pm (bottom gate) 
Year 5 – 3.30pm (bottom gate) 
Year 6 – 3.30pm (bottom gate) 
 
The children return to school on Monday 7th June. 

 
Thank you for your continued support this half-

term and I hope you all have a wonderful break! 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Darren Jones 
Headteacher 


